
 

 

 

 

Overview of the Certification Process 
 

The Overview of the Certification Process course is designed to assist 
participants with the certification process and is ideal for anyone 
interested in learning more about certification with the CCB. This 
course is also designed to provide participants with tools and 
information to simplify the process, as well as answering commonly 
held questions about the certification process. The course is designed 
to provide assistance to people seeking certification for all CCB 
credentials, and will provide an overview of CCB products and 
services as well as address questions about licensure and certification 
of alcohol and drug addiction professionals with the Department of 
Public Health in Connecticut. The session includes a coaching session 
for all interested participants. 

 

 

 

The mission of the CCB is to protect the public by enhancing recovery oriented 
workforce capacity. 

203-440-9595 
 

 

 

 

INTERESTED IN 
CERTIFICATION? 

 

Walk-in Certification Process  
 

Walk-in Coaching sessions for 
Certification are offered every 

Wednesday from 1 p.m. to 
4 p.m. at the CCB Offices in 

Meriden 

 

To register for or to obtain more information about the courses listed above,  
please contact Jeff Quamme, CCB Director at jquamme@ctcertboard.org. 

 

Overview of the Certification Process 
9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

 

Tuesday, March 17, 2020  
Tuesday, April 14, 2020 
Tuesday, May 12, 2020 
Tuesday, June 9, 2020 
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